
Date: 

To: 

From: 

July 20, 2021 

Offerors for Request for Proposal (RFP) for On-Demand 
Transportation Services, RFQ 373784  

Kathleen R. Armstrong, Contracting Officer 

Subject: Notice of Cancellation 

This shall serve as official notice that the County is hereby cancelling the RFP 
for On-Demand Transportation Services, RFQ 373784.      

Thank you for your interest in this RFP and we encourage your firm to submit 
proposals on other similar solicitations in the future.  If you have not already 
done so, please register as a supplier on the County’s website to ensure that 
you receive an email notification the next time a similar solicitation is issued.  
www.loudoun.gov/procurement. 

http://www.loudoun.gov/procurement

